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Roberta DiMezza

From: Kevin Conway <ktconway57@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2024 12:09 PM
To: kconway57@gmail.com
Subject: House Bill 2024-H7100

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Representative, 
    We are voters in Coventry, RI and we are writing to urge you to vote no on House Bill 
 2024-H7100, the Lila Manfield Sapinsley Compassionate Care Act. We ask that you oppose this and other similar pieces 
of legislation. Let's continue to work to improve palliative care in Rhode Island rather than find ways to end the lives of 
our terminally ill. 
Sincerely, 
Kevin T. Conway, M.Ed 
Lisa M. Conway 
Ian P. Conway 
145 Pig Hill Rd, 
 Coventry, RI 02827 


